

## Police Officers Association of Michigan Legislative Fund

**27056 Joy Road, Redford, MI 48239-1949** 

For more information call 1-800-801-2180, or visit us online @ www.poam.net

## Dear Friend:

I am writing this letter on behalf of my entire membership to personally thank you for your support of our association. Without sponsors like yourself, the POAM would not be able to advance our causes on behalf of over 10,000 members across Michigan. For decades, the POAM has served its members by providing a presence and an active lobbying effort at the State Capitol. This effort helps to educate legislators on the real issues of importance to our members, especially those that will improve the working conditions and benefits for police officers.

The money we raise will be used to contribute to political candidates who are committed to advancing pro-police causes. Our association endorses political candidates for state and federal offices who have either demonstrated or who have committed to support platforms or issues which are beneficial and supportive to the law enforcement community.

Your financial help will continue to ensure that our voice will be heard and that we will maintain a major influence in shaping the laws in our state. I hope you will take a moment today, and use the enclosed return envelope to send your check.

Thanks again for your support of the POAM Legislative Fund.

Sincerely,

Kenneth E. Grabowski POAM Legislative Director

P.S. If you could add just \$2.00 more to your promised pledge today, it would be very much appreciated.

Paid 7-24-14
81590

Confirmation#: BG 0680614 Pledge Date: 7/10/2014 Pledge Amount: \$15.00

8831501